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Sheelagh,

I made a submission (SUB-74630159) for the Woodlawn Bioreactor -
Modification 7. Could I please append some words to the comments /
message to read as follows:

Please see the attached document in relation to issues with the proposed
ROP. While the ROP is needed, Veolia are neither capable or competent in
their current operations at Woodlawn. Veolia's continual insistence that
odour is not a problem in Tarago is delusional and symptomatic of a
dysfunctional organisation.

Additional note: On Wednesday 14th August 2024, Veolia held a webinar in
relation to the proposed modification for their incinerator project.

During the presentation they mentioned the traffic assessment had been
updated based on feedback in the project. It should be noted the traffic
assessment used in this proposed modification is thus obsolete and must

be updated to align with the updated traffic assessment.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this (and sorry for
requesting the change - I looked for a way to do this through the
submissions site, but could find nothing).

Thanks,





